
WEDNESDAY, MAYWEDNESDAY, MAY    77

Friends of Lynbrook Music will be collecting & distributing gently used concert clothing
again this spring.  Collection boxes will be placed district-wide in the lobby of each

Lynbrook school building for concert clothing donations from April 22nd - May 2nd.

Any parent in the district is invited to come to our FREE clothing swap 
to find concert attire for their children at no cost.

FREE CONCERT CLOTHING SWAPFREE CONCERT CLOTHING SWAP

WHITE SHIRTSWHITE SHIRTS          **          BLACK PANTSBLACK PANTS          **          BLACK SHOESBLACK SHOES

THTH

6:30 - 8:006:30 - 8:00 PMPM
Lynbook High School Lobby

(Donations can also be dropped off at the swap.)

If you have any questions, please contact
Danielle Longo (dlongo@me.com or 917-922-9550)

Please drop off any CLEAN, GENTLY USED concert clothing in any size that your child 
may have outgrown.  Currently we are only collecting the following concert items: 

Spring CleaningI T ’ S  T I M E  T O  D O  S O M E

A N D  S E E  I F  T H O S E  C O N C E R T  C L O T H E S  S T I L L  F I T !
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